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Vaccination Day at Last

After months of hope and anticipation, 
the COVID-19 vaccines arrived at Nephin 
Nursing Home. There was much 
excitement and celebration as our 
Residents and Staff received their first 
vaccine. Thank you so much to the team 
from HSE Ireland.

Our Residents here in Nephin Nursing Home had 
great laughs yesterday afternoon at our 'Cinema 
Day'. They chose ‘Mrs Brown's Boys’ film to 
watch.  We had a great afternoon making more 
lovely memories with our Residents.

Cinema Day

We are always adding to our Library of books 
and audiobooks here in Nephin Nursing Home 
and we now have some 200 audiobooks for our 
Residents to choose from.

Library

Our Nephin Nursing Home Chef has been busy 
baking again, this time for Michael's 83rd birthday 
yesterday - Well done Nidhin for a fabulous cake 
and Happy Birthday wishes 
to Michael!!

Special Day

More Birthday Celebrations

We had two very special lady's birthday 
celebrations here in Nephin Nursing Home. Happy 
Birthday to Vera and Mary from all your friends!!
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This month has been a busy one for birthdays in 
Nephin Nursing Home and our chef Nidhin has 
been flat out in the kitchen creating fabulous 
cakes. Happy Birthday to Phylis Kelly from all at 
Nephin!!

Birthday Girl

Enjoying life here in Nephin Nursing Home - Our 
Residents watched a  lovely concert, since we 
cannot go out to enjoy music and concerts - we 
brought the concert to us - We all really enjoyed it.

Afternoon Concert

Arts & Crafts in Nephin

We believe here in Nephin Nursing Home that 
creating a dynamic, positive environment 
where residents can join in a range of 
activities is hugely beneficial in every area of 
health and wellbeing.


